
Please provide details as to how you think the Local Plan should respond to the 
recommendations in the Playing Pitch Strategy & Action Plan for Amber Valley: 

All clubs should accommodate growth for women’s and girls’ sports by improving facilities, 
specifically, improve quality of toilets, changing room and showers and social spaces, as well as 
ensuring sufficient pitch access. 


